	Existing draft of Chapter 1 (paras 10 and 11) and Chapter 4 (para 29)
	Possible revised draft circulated by the chair of GFC (open for comments till 31st August)
	Implications 

	Commits to a clear post-WSIS implementation structure (quote) … we agree to establish an implementation mechanism for the Geneva and Tunis Plans of Action… (unquote) 
	Replaces the commitment to implementation by a commitment to follow up. (quote) … we agree to establish a process of follow-up.. (unquote). Implementation is subsumed as one step of follow-up.  
	This change of language is completely contrary to the clear distinction made in the document “Food for Thought’ circulated earlier by the Chair of GFC between what constitutes implementation and what is follow-up. In this light, the present change in the text looks like a mere tactic to avoid committed implementation mechanisms/ structures

	Commits to a clear implementation structure about each action line – a multi-stakeholder team with specific coordination responsibility with a UN body.  


	No implementation structure at all. Existing UN bodies are left to do what they may… (quote), according to its mandate and competencies, and based on decisions of their respective governing bodies… (unquote) 
	The summit takes no position on what specific IS issues need specific structures for implementation and follow-up. In fact, there is no commitment for sustained implementation and global policy engagement with IS issues. 

	The UN body coordinating each action line ‘should’  make regular reports on implementation 


	UN bodies ‘could’ facilitate various activities that can include information exchange.  
	No clear directives to UN bodies to take up IS issues in earnest. 

	A ‘defined coordination body’ to be set up with overall implementation/follow-up responsibility. Alternative possibilities listed – including a newly created UN body. 
	No such structure. Quote….‘coordination of implementation activities among the UN agencies should be defined by the UN Secretary General on the basis of existing practices within the UN system. (unquote) 
	The fact that transition to IS requires consistent global public policy engagements that may not fit into mandates of existing UN bodies has been disregarded. A global IS public policy forum is very much needed.   

	Chapter 4 on follow-up calls for UN Secretary General to ensure ‘sustained follow-up’ of WSIS and for this purpose to provide ‘effective secretariat support’.
	The new draft for comments speaks about benchmarking, evaluation and stocking taking, but is silent on ‘effective secretariat support.’
	Without commitment to actual structures and activity, such pronouncements of what is needed are meaningless.
The language of the new draft in this part is a complete repetition of issues mentioned in much greater detail in part E – on evaluation and follow-up – of Geneva Plan of Action. 


